
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 

November 2022 

 

 

Dear Patients: 

 

With mixed emotions, I am announcing my retirement at the beginning of January 2023.  It has been an 

honor caring for you through the last 16 years of my tenure with Northwest Asthma and Allergy Center.  

Providing allergy and immunology care to you and the community has been professionally fulfilling, and 

your trust deeply touches me.  You have provided me the opportunity to participate in your health care 

which has enriched me with experiences and knowledge that allowed me to improve my care for others. 

 

I am confident that my colleagues, Drs. Regan, Park, Seghezzo, Groth, Dhami, and our exceptional Issaquah 

clinical team, will continue to provide you with knowledgeable and compassionate care.  Please accept my 

invitation to make your upcoming appointments with our Northwest Asthma and Allergy physicians.  We 

are committed to providing excellent care to you and your family. 
 

Jennifer Regan, M.D., Ph.D., completed her fellowship at Northwestern University and has cared for 

our patients in Issaquah since 2016. 

 

Audrey Park, M.D., Ph.D., completed her fellowship at the Children’s Hospital of Pennsylvania, 
University of Pennsylvania, and has provided care to our patients in Redmond and Issaquah since 2009. 

 

Sara Seghezzo, M.D., completed her fellowship at the University of California-San Francisco and has 

provided care to our patients in Seattle, Everett, and Issaquah since 2019. 

 

And please welcome our newest physicians:  

Daniel Groth, M.D., completed his fellowship at the University of Washington (go Huskies!) and joined 

our team in Redmond and Issaquah in 2022. 

 

Jaspreet Dhami, M.D., completed her fellowship at the University of California-Los Angeles and joined 

our team in Renton and Issaquah in 2022. 

 

If you have any questions about the transition, please do not hesitate to contact my office at (425) 395-0175.  

Our staff will be able to assist you and answer your questions.  I wish you the best of health and happiness 

in the future. 

 

With my deepest appreciation, 

 

 

 

Thao N. Tran, MD 


